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New Mexico Sheriff’s Association 

P.O Box 15574 

Rio Rancho, NM 87174 

 

Dear Valued Sponsors, Vendors, and Participants, 
 
     It is with deep sadness and disappointment that we announce the cancelation of the 2024 New Mexico Sheriff’s 
Association Conference and Vendor Exhibit. The devastating impact caused by the Southfork and Salt Fires currently 
burning in the Ruidoso and Ruidoso Downs communities, has prompted the Conference Planning Committee to re-
evaluate the August event.  
 
We regret any inconvenience this may cause however we are dedicated to shifting our focus and resources to aiding the 
communities most affected by the fires.  
 
Please plan on joining us next year for a bigger and better event in Ruidoso. We thank you for your continued interest in 
supporting the New Mexico Sheriff’s Association Conference and will work to keep you updated on next year’s event as 
the details are finalized. 
 
We ask that you keep the communities of Ruidoso and Ruidoso Downs areas in your thoughts and prayers and we look 
forward to our continued partnerships with each of you. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Glenn C. Hamilton 
Sheriff (Ret.) 
Executive Director, NMSA 
 


